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St. Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice  
Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at 5:30 pm  

to create a new Residential Permit Parking Area 4 
 

 
 
 
May 16, 2019 
 
 

What is happening? 
Public Works has received a sufficient petition to create a new Residential Permit Parking Area 4. The proposed 
restriction is “No Parking 10 am to 10 pm, Except by Permit Area 4.” A Public Hearing with City Council will be held 
on this proposed resolution on June 19. 
 

Where is it happening? 
See map on back. Permit parking is proposed on the south side of Concordia Ave from Pierce St to Snelling Ave, north 
side of Carroll Ave from Pierce St to Fry St, Carroll Ave from Fry St to Snelling Ave, east side of Pierce St from Concordia 
Ave to Carroll Ave, and Fry St from Concordia Ave to Carroll Ave. 
 

When and where is the public hearing? 
Wednesday, June 19, 2019 
Public Hearings begin at 5:30 p.m. 
City Council Chambers, 3rd Floor City Hall (15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St. Paul, MN 55102) 
 
What is the purpose of the public hearing? 
Residents may give public comment and input about the proposed Residential Permit Parking Area 4 resolution. 
 
What will happen if the resolution passes? 
If the City Council approves the new Residential Permit Parking area resolution, eligible residents in the parking 
permit area (see map on back) will receive a letter from the city with instructions to receive designated parking 
permits.  The Residential Permit Parking Area 4 would be in effect as soon as the city posts the signs, which can be 
up to 30 days after the resolution passes. 

 
For questions or more information, contact Elizabeth Stiffler at 651-266-6210 or elizabeth.stiffler@ci.stpaul.mn.us . 
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